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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 252 directs the Oklahoma Health Care Authority to cover prescription drugs using a fee-for-

service delivery model after receiving federal approval. Medicaid members shall be transitioned 

away from contracted entities to direct coverage by the Authority. The Authority shall be 

authorized to implement value-based payment arrangements with Medicaid providers and cost-

saving measures for prescription drug services. The Authority is also authorized to contract with 

a pharmacy benefits administrator to administer claims and perform other administrative 

functions.  
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